City of Grand Coulee
Council Workshop
November 5, 2024

MINUTES

1. CALLTO ORDER:
Mayor Dalton called the workshop to order at approximately 3:00pm.

ROLL CALL:

The following were:

Present: Mayor Dalton, Council Members Anita Eylar, Tim Snead and Mark Nash

Absent: Tom Poplawski and Gary Carriere

Also Present: Clerk Pearce, Public Works Director Ruth Olmstead, Mike Meskimen and Nancy Wetch,

G&O0, Renata Rollins, Star Newspaper

2.  Workshop on City Infrastructure: Gray & Osborne engineers, Mike Meskimen and Nancy Wetch, provided information
on the city’s water, sewer, wastewater and streets. Mr. Meskimen said that TIB does an annual assessment of the
streets and rates their condition. Grant applications are based on the streets with the most need. Currently the city
does not have a lot of stormwater drainage
Ms. Wetch recommends that the city apply for funding to create a water facility plan. Without a facility plan in
place the city may not qualify for funding for needed repairs and upgrades. The telemetry system is not currently
working correctly, the city may want to consider updating the telemetry system. The water reservoirs are twenty
to forty years old, may want consider having them inspected.

ADJOURNMENT

As there was no objection, the mayor adjourned the workshop at approximately 4:30 pm.
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